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To: Heads of OSCE PA Delegations 

 Bureau Members 

 

CC: Secretaries of OSCE PA Delegations 

 

Copenhagen, 21 May 2010 

 

 

Dear Heads of Delegations, 

 

 Please find attached a short report prepared by Matteo Mecacci, Rapporteur of 

our Third General Committee on Human Rights, Democracy and Humanitarian 

Questions. Prior to our recent Trans Asian Parliamentary Forum, Mr. Mecacci was 

able to visit a prominent human rights defender in Kazakhstan. He has asked that his 

report be distributed to all delegations. 

 

I look forward to seeing you all shortly in Oslo, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
R. Spencer Oliver 
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